
Woodstock Football 2017 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Please read if your child is interested in playing Football (Soccer) for Woodstock School 

this year. Please ensure you discuss with your child that Football is a commitment that 

involves weekly practices and a game every Saturday, BEFORE completing the Google 

Form (Link below). 

 
 

Season Calendar: 

The Football season begins on Saturday 6th May and finishes in early September. 

 

Coaches and Managers: 

With all sports at Woodstock school we rely heavily on volunteers for the roles of coach 

and manager. Unfortunately if we have no volunteers for coach and manager, we are 

unable to have a team. Please indicate on the Google Form whether you would be 

available to assist us in this area. 

 

Practice times: 

Practice times will be set by coaches and managers. Practices may be after school or 

during school lunch times. 

 

Grading: 

The grade your child plays at is set as the age your child turns this year e.g. 5 years old = 

Grade 5. The Football Federation does not allow for children to play down a grade. 

 

Indication of Fees: 

Fees are dependent on the grade being played. 

 ~Grades 5, 6 and 7: Approx $20.00  ~Grades 8, 9, 10 and 11: Approx $45.00 

This cost includes Football Federation affiliation fees and school uniform hireage. 

Please do not pay fees until you are invoiced from the school office and your child’s 

team has been finalised. 

 

Team Uniforms: The Woodstock School Football uniform consists of black shorts, red 

socks and soccer boots (In the past, socks have been available to buy from the office – 

this is no longer an option.   Socks will need to be purchased elsewhere, for example the 

Canterbury Shop or NZ Uniforms).  Woodstock shirts will be provided.  

 

Entry Forms: 

For 2017 the entry forms can be completed online, using a Google Form. Follow this link 

to access it: https://goo.gl/forms/Wtfe48s2tUalFJ0A3  

 

If you are unable to access this form, please come to see either Mrs Tangney in Room 6 

or Mr McVie in Room 14. 

 

Please fill out all areas of this form and complete it no later than the end of Wednesday 

the 22nd of March. 

 

Kind regards, 

Rachael Tangney and Thomas McVie (Football Coordinators 2017) 
 

 

  

                     

                           March  2017 

                  
                FAIRFIELD ROAD 
                    HAMILTON 
                    NEW ZEALAND 
 

                    PH: (07) 855 6686 
                    FAX: (07) 853 7056 

https://goo.gl/forms/Wtfe48s2tUalFJ0A3

